	 
HRH The Duke of Edinburgh 
 
The Parish Council is greatly saddened by the passing of Prince Philip, the Duke of Edinburgh. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We join with all the people of our community and the nation in offering our deepest condolences to Her Majesty the Queen and the Royal Family. 
Unfortunately, due to the current health situation we have been advised that there should be no public signing of a book of condolence nor leaving of floral tributes in public areas. Those who wish to express sympathy should access the royal website at www.royal.uk  where you will be directed to an online book where your message can be left.  



